
From: "Chris Smyth" 
Sent: 8/10/2021 6:32 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 

My name is Chris Smyth I have been a resident in freshwater for 38 years and have regularly frequented the 
Harbord beach hotel I have studied the plans for further development and have no hesitation in 
recommending everything to progress as they have made a Sterling effort to ensure safety and quality to 
meet their requirements for the community I wish the valued establishment all the best yours faithfully Chris 
Smyth 19 Moore Road Freshwater 2096 
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